BEAUMONT

—CALIFORNIA—

May 30, 2023
Dear Business Owner,

In an effort to keep each business owner informed, the City of Beaumont Office of the
Fire Marshal would like to notify you that we will be actively performing annual fire life
safety inspections on all existing businesses within the City beginning July 1, 2023. As a
courtesy we will be hosting an information session to provide an overview of the program
and answer any questions or concerns. The information sessions will be held at:

Albert Chatigny Senior Center, 1310 Oak Valley Parkway
June 29, 20203 at 3:30PM

As many businesses within the city have not been inspected in several years, the Office
of the Fire Marshal would like to work with each business to ensure compliance with fire
code requirements and everyday fire and life safety standards are met and maintained.
These efforts will help keep businesses and residents safe and will help to prevent a
catastrophic emergency from occurring.

As we inspect your business, if violations are found, time will be provided to address and
correct the violations. Additional City building or fire permits may be required to meet
compliance with local codes. If permits are required, your fire inspector will provide the
information needed to submit to the City of Beaumont for review.

Additionally, your fire inspector will identify any processes, operations or storage that
require operational permits based on the California Fire Code. Those businesses with a
need for operational permits may be asked to fill out additional forms for the required
permits and will be invoiced for the appropriate permits yearly with their annual fire life
safety inspection.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact the Office of the Fire Marshal at
(951) 769-8520.

Sincerely, ) Q
Kylie Tillema
Assistant Fire Marshal

Office of the Fire Marshal
City of Beaumont
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